

Long Term Plan 2018-2028 sandra.hartley@tasman.govt.nz Phone 543 8554

18 May 2017

Mrs Elena Meredith Mapua & Districts Community Association Mapua

Dear Elena

Early Feedback for Long Term Plan 2018-2028

Thank you for providing comments on the above.

Staff are currently collating and summarising all the comments and suggestions received, and these will be put before the Mayor and Councillors for their consideration, and possible inclusion in the Draft Long Term Plan 2018-2028.

Yours sincerely

Sandra Hartley

Policy Officer - Strategic Development